Burgos, Alexander N

Subject: FW: [External] RRC Request for Technical Changes

Attachments: 21 NCAC 40 .0101.docx; 21 NCAC 40 .0109.docx; 21 NCAC 40 .0212.docx; 21 NCAC 40 .0302.docx; 21
NCAC 40 .0303.docx; 21 NCAC 40 .0320.docx; Response to Request for Technical Changes
9.10.19.docx

Importance: High

From: Sue Hodgin <shodgin@ncopticiansboard.org>

Sent: Tuesday, September 10, 2019 4:18 PM

To: Snyder, Ashley B <ashley.snyder@oah.nc.gov>

Cc: 'Catherine Lee' <Catherine@ncl-law.com>; 'Debbie Nowell' <Debbie@ncl-law.com>; 'Neet James'
<njames@ncopticiansboard.org>

Subject: [External] RRC Request for Technical Changes

Importance: High

CAUTION:

Attached are 21 NCAC 40 .0101, .0109, .0212, .0302, .0303 and .0320, reviewed as specified in the Request for Technical
Change for each, and the Request for Technical Change pages with answers to additional questions regarding these 6
rules.

As for 21 NCAC 40 .0104, .0209, .0314, .0319, .0321, .0323 and .0325, the NC State Board of Opticians requests an
EXTENSION of time to continue working on those technical changes.

It’s our understanding that we’re to wait for you to let us know that we can deliver the rules’ hard copies to OAH.

Please let us know if you have any questions regarding our submissions or our request for an extension. Thank you for
your assistance in this matter.

Sue M. Hodgin, Executive Director
NC State Board of Opticians

PO Box 6758

Raleigh, NC 27628
919-420-1390 office
919-420-1361 fax

910-477-1808 cell

Continuous effort — not strength or intelligence — is the key to unlocking our potential. — Winston Churchill

Email correspondence to and from this address may be subject to the North Carolina Public Records Law and may be disclosed to third parties by an authorized
state official.



Burgos, Alexander N

Subject: FW: [External] RRC Request for Technical Changes

From: Sue Hodgin <shodgin@ncopticiansboard.org>

Sent: Friday, September 13, 2019 10:50 AM

To: Snyder, Ashley B <ashley.snyder@oah.nc.gov>

Cc: 'Catherine Lee' <Catherine@ncl-law.com>; 'Debbie Nowell' <Debbie@ncl-law.com>; 'Neet James'
<njames@ncopticiansboard.org>

Subject: RE: [External] RRC Request for Technical Changes

CAUTION:

Thank you for your email on the procedures for the Rules noted in your discussion below, Ashley. | understand what
you’ve explained insofar as .0109; I’'m not counter-objecting to your objection, and am not intending to speak at the
Sept 19" RRC meeting on the Staff opinion. | will be available at the meeting for any questions that may come up.

Reference .0321 and .0323, we are not seeking an extension on these two Rules — the Board does want the objections
heard at the meeting next week.

Sue M. Hodgin, Executive Director
NC State Board of Opticians

PO Box 6758

Raleigh, NC 27628
919-420-1390 office
919-420-1361 fax

910-477-1808 cell

Continuous effort — not strength or intelligence — is the key to unlocking our potential. — Winston Churchill





